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THE SHOW IS ON!!
Yes, the Wausau Area Builders Association Home and Garden
Expo is nearly upon us.  February 6-8 at The Central Wisconsin
Convention and Expo Center.  

We are still looking for presenters of informational seminars to
be held during the show, by various professionals from our
community.  They are all original, no repeats!  Would you like to
share your expertise with the public?

We also have
new show
hours, which
are Friday 4-8,
Saturday 9-5,
Sunday 9-4.

There are still a
few spots left,
get your
reservations in
by going to our
website, and
under Home
Show select
the link for the
booth

registration process. You will see our new exciting layout, exhibitors that are registered, and be able to
select your own booth.  www.wausauareabuilders.com. 

The Home Show is one of the major fund raisers for YOUR association.  Your participation will show
your support as well as help you grow your business.  If you are not an exhibitor, please come to visit.

We have worked hard to get the word out to the public about the show, so please give us your feedback
on the advertising that we are running in January to promote this event.

This is also the first year we will be doing a Promotional book for the show to highlight our event.  The
ad deadline has passed, and we will be producing this product to be distributed to the public when they
attend the show.  It may not be as big as the Parade book, but the idea is to put our members, and
exhibitor information in something that people will hang on to.

For those of you who are exhibitors, feel free to check the site for your spot.  Most original requests
have remained intact.

Please contact me directly if you have any questions.

Russ Utech, Chairman, WABA Home Show Committee
russu@wausauareabuilders.com or 715-571-9332
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RemindeR to all buildeRs
with a home in the PaRade 
of homes this yeaR: youR

contRacts, checks and
ceRtificate of insuRance

aRe due fRi., feb. 6th!



801 south 24th ave.
wausau, wi 54401
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officeRs
President  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Sid Sorensen

Vice-President  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Russ Utech 

Secretary-Treasurer  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Becky Hoerman

Past President  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . .Larry Meyer

Administrative Assistant  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Carolyn Wilde

waba diRectoRs
Through 2015: Howard Freeman, Kolby Mucha, 

Lori Stevenson; Through 2016: John Joseph,
Matt Keeey, Russell Wilde; Through 2017: 

Gloria Fenhaus, Kyle VanOrder, Amber Gober

waba state RePResentatiVes
Jason Brettingen, Howard Freeman, Matt Keeney

national diRectoRs
Bob Marcell

wba Past PResident
Arden Emmerich

alteRnate national diRectoR
Larry Meyer

committee chaiRPeRsons
Advertising/Marketing  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Lori Stevenson

BLDR-PAC Trustee  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Howard Freeman

Events  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Gloria Fenhaus 

Governmental Affairs  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Howard Freemen

Home Show  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Russ Utech

Membership  . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kristin Flamang/Alex Forer 

Parade of Homes  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Tony Sorensen

Scholarship  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Jerry Jarosz

Golf Outing  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Jerry Jarosz

Sporting Clay . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Larry Meyer

Website . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Warren Pope

Facebook  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . Kyle VanOrder

MISSION STATEMENT:  

The Wausau Area Builders Association,
chartered in 1967 and affiliated with the
Wisconsin Builders Association and
National Association of Home Builders, is a
professional non-profit trade association.
Serving the community we represent the
interests and concerns of the consumer,
building trades, industry suppliers and all
facets of the building industry.

The primary goal of our association is
to provide quality, affordable housing
through community and government
involvement, while promoting high
standards of professionalism.

WAUSAUWAUSAUWAUSAUWAUSAUAREA BUILDERS ASSOCIATION I am asking everyone to help find new
members.  One way to help build
membership, you can bring a new
prospective member to the dinner meeting
free of charge for their first meeting.

My challenge to everyone in our
association is to see if we can gain 5 more
new builder members this year.  For every
new builder member you sponsor, I will buy
you 2 drink at a monthly meeting. Once we
hit 6 new members, I will purchase a

quarter barrel of beer for all to enjoy at a dinner meeting. 

Winter is moving in the right direction.  Before you know it the boat and
cycle will be in use again.

Congratulations to Alex Forer for Builder of the year and Kristin
Flamang for Associate of the year.  They both have been a great
asset to the operation of our organization.  Thanks for your help
and dedication.

February 6, 7, and 8 are the dates for the New 2015 Home and Garden
Expo at the Central Wisconsin Convention and Expo Center – formally
the Patriot Center. Your support is needed by volunteering to help at
the show or by just attending and seeing what is being displayed. Russ
and his crew have been working hard to make it a success again this
year.  There is a need for additional help on the Home Show
committee.  Please contact Carolyn at 715-842-9510 or Sid
at 715-571-5490.

The February dinner meeting is at the Elk’s Club.  A representative
from the DOT will be providing helpful information we should all know
with the laws that affect us concerning trucks and trailers on the road.

Sid Sorensen, WABA President

PRESIDENT’S
MESSAGE
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We would like to
extend our well
wishes to Dave

Kautza for a
speedy recovery!



Grebes
Wierzba Insulation

Ferguson Enterprises, Inc.
BMO Harris Bank

Rock & Tait Exteriors, LLC

RENEWING
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Thanks for keeping this blank this month!

SORRY TO 
SEE YOU GO

MEMBER
INFORMATION

BOARD
APPROVAL

Clintonville Lumber, Inc. 
dba Torborgs Waupaca Lumber

Composite Panel Systems, LLC

Old School Painting, LLC
Central Wisconsin Heating Systems
Inspect It Right Home Inspections

Daily Herald Media
Greenleaf Consulting

RENEWING
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Keeping up with current trends, technologies and products in the residential building and

remodeling industry? Ready to show customers you're prepared to make their dream home a reality?
Enhance your skills and boost your business savvy. Attend the Better Buildings: Better Business Conference
in Wisconsin Mar 11–13, 2015.

The economy is recovering, more people are remodeling or building new homes, technology is rapidly
evolving and laws are changing. Get what it takes to stay ahead. Register today.

http://ecw.org/betterbuildingswi/home

NOW ACCEPTING
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS

New this year.  All applictions will only be accepted online!
Go to the website: www.cfoncw.org.  Once there click on apply now in the top right corner.

That bring you to the Grants & Scholarships page .. click on the Scholarships button on the left side.
That brings you to all scholarships.  Look for the Wausau Area Builders Scholarship and hit apply online.

deadline foR this 
scholaRshiP is maRch 1, 2015!!

NOW ACCEPTING
SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS
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By the time the soldier pulled into the little town, every hotel room was taken. "You've got to have a
room somewhere", he pleaded with a proprietor. "Well, I do have a double room with one occupant,
but he is an Air Force guy" admitted the manager, and he might be glad to split the cost. But to tell
you the truth, he snores so loudly that people in adjoining rooms have complained in the past. I'm not

sure it'd be worth it to you.

" No problem." the tired Army guy assured him, "I'll take it." The next morning the
soldier came down to breakfasts bright-eyed and bushy tailed. "How'd you sleep?"

asked the manager. "Never better", said the soldier. The manager was impressed.
"No problem with the other guy snoring all night long?" "No, I

shut him up in no time", explained the soldier.

"How'd you manage that?" asked the proprietor.

"Well, he was already in bed, snoring away, when I
walked into the room, so I gave him a kiss on the

cheek" explained the soldier. “Then, I whispered in
his ear 'Good night beautiful', and he sat up all
night watching me."

JOKE OF THE MONTH



HIGHLIGHTS
from the Awards Banquet

Photos courtesy of Kyle VanOrder

Alex Forer, Larry Meyer Construction Co., Inc. (r)
receives the 2014 Builder of the Year from our  

2013 Builder of the Year, Tony Sorensen.

Kristin Flamang, Paradise Solutions (r) 
receives the 2014 Associate of the Year from our 

2013 Associate of the Year, Gloria Fenhaus.

Builder of the Year Associate of the Year

HIGHLIGHTS
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Tony Sorensen presenting Larry Meyer with his 
certificate for his 2014 presidency.

Larry Meyer handing over the gavel to new incoming President, Sid Sorensen.

Outgoing President

Larry Meyer presenting a certificate 
to Dan Sillars for his 500 Spike Award.

500 Spike Award

Incoming President

Thank you to those who have served 
on a committee and also to those who have just joined!

Let’s Level    7
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT

FEBRUARY 2015

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

ITEMS FOR

NEWSLETTER DUE
BOARD

MEETING - 4 pm

POH Committee
Meeting - 12:30 pm

Board Packets 
Sent - 5:00 pm

Feb. Membership
Renewels Due

Home Show Committee
Meeting - 4:00 pm

Membership Dinner
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SUN MON TUE WED THU FRI SAT

MARCH 2015

1 2 3 4 5 6 7

8 9 10 11 12 13 14

15 16 17 18 19 20 21

22 23 24 25 26 27 28

29 30 31

ITEMS FOR

NEWSLETTER DUE
BOARD

MEETING - 4 pm

POH Committee
Meeting - 12:30 pm

Board Packets 
Sent - 5:00 pm

Feb. Membership
Renewels Due

Home Show Committee
Meeting - 4:00 pm

Membership Dinner



10  Let’s Level

The greaTesT number
of locals meT
fundraising goal
since 2006

In 2014, 14 local associations
met, or in many cases greatly
exceeded, their 2014
fundraising goal.  This is the
best fundraising year in terms
of locals making and exceeding
their yearly fundraising goal
since 2006. 

This is great news and a huge thank you to all of
the members and local HBA staff who worked so hard
to promote buildersdirectfund.com as a giving option
and for planning and holding fundraising events at
local associations.

The goal for 2015 is to work with local associations who
did not reach their goal in recent years to see if we can
work together on starting to be more aggressive in political
fundraising during the next year.

We presented awards to each of the following locals that
made their 2014 fundraising goal at the recent Advocacy
Group meeting on Friday, January 16, 2015 at the Kalahari
Convention Center in Wisconsin Dells: Brown County
HBA, Chippewa Valley HBA, Golden Sands HBA, Heart of
the North HBA, Madison Area BA, Manitowoc County
HBA, Metropolitan BA, Mid-Shores HBA, Northland Area
BA, Racine-Kenosha BA, South Central Wisconsin BA, St.
Croix Valley HBA, Wausau Area BA, and Winnebago HBA. 

Finally, the total WBA expenditures when you include
PAC, conduit and grassroots lobbying dollars is in excess
of $470,000 for 2013-2014. 

Problem solved: lacK of 
online Pay oPTions aT dsPs

During a recent meeting with members and staff of the
Brown County Home Builders Association, we were made
aware of an issue dealing with online payments at the
Department of Safety and Professional Services (DSPS).
The problem dealt with individuals who have an expired
credential not being able to pay the fee using the DSPS
online system.

After being made aware of this issue, we were
immediately in contact with high level staff at DSPS who

quickly looked into the problem.  Within a few days DSPS
responded by saying that this was an oversight on the
website that will be fixed in one week. All postcards that
are sent to credential holders will be updated with the
online pay information and all forms used by DSPS will be
updated to indicate the online pay function.  Finally,
they added that if members needed to renew between
now and when the website is updated, they could contact
DSPS to take a credit card number over the phone to
resolve the issue. 

This again shows the importance of what clear lines of
communication between the members and staff on the
local and state level can do to resolve an issue to help
members across the state.  

If there are other issues dealing with making a payment or
any other customer service issues when dealing with
DSPS, please let me know ASAP so we can work with
DSPS staff to address the issue.  

dnr worKing on "Turbo Tax" 
liKe sofTware for PermiTTing

Recently high ranking staff members at the Wisconsin
Department of Natural Resources (DNR) held a “Small
Business Roundtable” discussion to discuss a number of
key issues that the department is involved in and to take
input from DNR stakeholders.

One important issue for the housing and development
industry that was presented during the roundtable was the
concept of e-permitting and streamlining the permitting
process.  The concept was described as a “Turbo Tax” like
system that would walk the permit applicant through a
series of steps and questions to make sure they can
quickly and easily apply for each permit or permits they
need to complete their project.

Another function of the proposed software would allow the
applicant to be able to track the progress of each permit in
real time with updates being provided by the DNR staff
member that is working on the application.

This concept is still in the early stages of development and
likely would need to be funded in the next state budget but
the concepts that were talked about recently would be a
big step in the right direction.

We may also be reaching out to developers and
consultants who work with the DNR on the various permits
needed to do a development to do beta testing of this new

THE MONDAY
MORNING REVIEW



software at DNR before it is fully launched to the public. 

uPdaTe on changes To builder educaTion

Since January 2014 we have spent a lot of time talking
about the issue of builder education and the way that
municipalities check credentials when builders and
remodelers pull building permits.  In October, the WBA
Board of Directors signed off on a plan that would
require certain topic areas that would be required within
the 12 credits and also called for better enforcement on
the local level.

After passage of those provisions, we started to get some
feedback from some members on the credit portion of our
plan.  After some discussion with members and WBA
leadership, we have decided to put those efforts on
hold for now and just focus on the local enforcement side
of the equation. 

We are currently working on drafting legislation that will
require that the number and expiration date of the
contractor be placed on each building permit form, will
require municipalities to send a report to DSPS each year
showing what contractors pulled a building permit and
their current credential number and expiration date, and
finally will require withholding 1% of shared revenue
payments to municipalities who do not supply the report
each year. 

Since we started talking about this important issue a year
ago, the one piece that everyone overwhelmingly
agreed with is that we need to make sure every
municipality, large and small, is checking to make sure
those who pull building permits have a valid credential
before they are issued.

sign uP for dsPs lisT serve

Several years ago, the then Department of Commerce
had an active e-mail list serve to make sure the public was
well informed on issues within the department.  Now the
Department of Safety and Professional Services (DSPS)
has launched an opt-in system where you can self-select
what areas you would like to receive updates on from
the department. 

Simply click here and select the areas that you wish to
receive updates from the department.  You will then
receive a confirmation e-mail to confirm you want to
receive e-mails on those topics. 

walKer brings in former rPw 
head as senior advisor

After Governor Walker’s inauguration on January 5, it was
learned that the Walker campaign had brought on board a
“senior advisor” to help the campaign in the weeks and
months to come.  That senior advisor is Rick Wiley, who
started his career in the mid to late 1990s as a staff

member in the Wisconsin State Assembly and later went
on to head the Republican Party of Wisconsin.

Wiley also went on to work on the presidential campaign
of former New York City Mayor Rudy Giuliani and most
recently worked on the successful campaign of now U.S.
Senator Joni Ernst in the key primary state of Iowa.

It was reported that Wiley has been working with Governor
Walker’s team for the last month and that if Walker
decides to formally announce, that Wiley would take on
the roll as campaign manager.

Brad Boycks
WBA Director of Government and Political Affairs 
Wisconsin Builders Association®bboycks@wisbuild.org
(608) 242-5151 ext.16
Visit our web site: www.wisbuild.org

Let’s Level    11

WAUSAUWAUSAUWAUSAUWAUSAUAREA BUILDERS ASSOCIATION
6702 clover rd. wausau

residenTial
commercial

ConcreteConstruction Inc.
DenfeldDenfeld

ConcreteConstruction Inc.
comPleTe concreTe service

715-359-7869
715-359-3944

Poured Walls • Foundations • Holding Tanks •Floors

over 30 years of QualiTy service

The Area’s Oldest
and Most Trusted
Name in Concrete

Construction.
www.denfeldconcrete.com



12   Let’s Level

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

ANOISSEFORP
NOCLIOS

ratS rivvnE

Inspections Well 

Inspections for Real Septic System 

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

TNEMNORIVNELA A
ECIVRESGNITLUS

latnemnor , I

Transactions  Estate Inspections for Real 

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

DNALA
SE

.cnI

Transactions  

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

Stormwater Management 

Assistance Permit WDNR 

g Plndirad GanlreohS

eveDe tig SndiliuB

emnroivnI Ease Ph

oiateniled DanlteW

sieDm estc SyipteS

ualvEe tid Sanl ioS

Inspections 

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

Stormwater Management 

Assistance 

s ang Pl

g ninanPlt nepmol

s tneAssessme tiSal tne

g nittimPerd s anno

s timd Pers angnsi

s mestc Syipter Ss fonoiatu

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

Land Assessments Rural 

Non-metallic Mine 

Stormwater Management 

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

Land Assessments 

Permits 

Stormwater Management 

  

   
   

   

 

 

  
 

Bay Therm
INSULATION, INC.

Residential • commercial • industrial

Certified Optima Blown In Blanket System
Spray Applied Urethane Foam Application

Fiberglass Batts & Blown • Sound Control Batts

contact nap wilz

mobile: 920-419-3881
Toll Free: 800-804-7492

715-581-0518
Serving the Wausau Area

nap.wilz@installed.net

Consumers are increasingly using mobile phones for
capabilities formerly available only on PCs. The bulk
of mobile phone security relies on the user making
intelligent, cautious choices. Even the most careful
users can still fall victim to attacks on their mobile
phones. However, following best practices from the
US Department of Homeland Security for mobile
phone security can reduce the likelihood or
consequences of an attack.

• Configure the device to be more secure.
Smartphones have a password feature that locks
the device until the correct PIN or password is
entered. Enable this feature, and choose a
reasonably complex password. Enable encryption
and remote wipe capabilities, if available.

• Configure web accounts to use secure connections.
Accounts for certain websites can be configured to
use secure, encrypted connections (look for
"HTTPS" or "SSL" in account options pages).
Enabling this feature deters attackers from
eavesdropping on web sessions. Many popular mail
and social networking sites include this option.

• Carefully consider what information you want stored
on the device. Remember that with enough time,
sophistication, and access to the device, any
attacker could obtain your stored information.

• Set Bluetooth-enabled devices to non-discoverable.
When in discoverable mode, your Bluetooth-
enabled devices are visible to other nearby devices,
which may alert an attacker or infected device to
target you. When in non-discoverable mode, your
Bluetooth-enabled devices are invisible to other
unauthenticated devices.

• Avoid joining unknown Wi-Fi networks and using
public Wi-Fi hotspots. Attackers can create phony
Wi-Fi hotspots designed to attack mobile phones
and may patrol public Wi-Fi networks for unsecured
devices. Also, enable encryption on your home Wi-
Fi network.

• Delete all information stored in a device prior to
discarding it. Check the website of the device's
manufacturer for information about securely deleting
data. Cellcom will also assist you to securely wipe
your device before it is traded in or recycled.

• Download mobile security applications. Utilize
applications available from app stores for anti-virus
protection, app assessment and remote wiping
capabilities.

PHONE SETTINGS FOR
ADDED SECURITY
PHONE SETTINGS FOR
ADDED SECURITY
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did you ever have these questions?? who does/doesn't need dot numbers? 
annual inspections?how we need to secure loads properly 

there are many contractors and subcontractors that are "running scared" due to all the
rumors floating around about what can and can't be done.  though many of us are

trying to comply with dot regulation, we don't know the ins and outs.
now's your chance to get the answers to your questions, from the dot!  

call 715-842-9510 or watch for an email with an
RsVP link. one meal per membership is free,

additional meals are $15.00 (no-shows will be billed)

RESERVATION DEADlINE

IS FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 13 Watch for the 

email with link to

register online 

our guest speaker Rick nowack, and inspector with the dot

Thursday, february 19
The elks club

414 Scott Street, Wausau

cocktails at 6:00 pm  |  dinner at 7:00 pm

RESERVATIONS ARE MANDATORY

MEMBERSHIP
DINNER MEETING

Complimentary beer will be setup for the evening!

MEMBERSHIP
DINNER MEETING
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KOLBE EXPANDS ITS SELECTION 
OF WINDOW AND DOOR PRODUCTS
FEATURING ACOUSTIC 
PERFORMANCE RATINGS
Wausau, Wisconsin -- Helping simplify the process of choosing windows and doors that contribute to quiet,
comfortable interiors, Kolbe has more than doubled the number of its products tested for Sound
Transmission Class (STC) and Outdoor-Indoor Transmission Class (OITC) ratings.

“At Kolbe, we understand the growing importance of blocking undesirable noise to provide the quiet,
peaceful space we want in our homes. In commercial buildings, optimizing acoustic performance has proven
benefits to students’ learning, patients' recovery and workers’ productivity. These same qualities also benefit
residents,” said Cindy Bremer, Kolbe’s vice president of marketing.

“Kolbe offers acoustic-rated windows and doors that are both high-performance and beautifully designed.
We have the options to meet the solutions architects, builders and homeowners seek for nearly every
location, style preference or project specification,” added Bremer.

The wide array of Kolbe products tested for sound transmission includes VistaLuxe® Collection, Ultra
Series, Heritage Series, Latitude® Series and Windquest® Series windows and doors. Many Kolbe products
meet or exceed various testing requirements, such as ANSI/AAMA/NWWDA 101/I.S.2-97, 101/I.S.2/NAFS-
02, Canadian CSA 440-00, AAMA/WDMA/CSA 101/I.S.2/A440-05, ASTM E1886 and E 1996.

Kolbe products’ STC and OITC ratings, glass options and downloadable reports are summarized in a
comprehensive “Acoustic Data” page on its website. To learn more, please visit www.kolbe-kolbe.com.

715.842.2191 | www.bankpeoples.com Always see the Potential.

• Fixed Rate
• Adjustable
• Vacant Land
• Seasonal Properties
• Construction Loans

• WHEDA
• USDA Rural Housing
• Federal VA
• FHA
• Condominiums

?In need of

          715.842.2191 | www  .bankpeoples.com715.842.2191 | www   Always see the Potential. Always see the Potential.
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WAUSAU – Scott
Blado,
Environmental
Scientist, and Alan
Gustafson,
Environmental
Scientist, recently
joined the REI
Engineering, Inc.
Environmental team
of Wausau.

Mr. Blado has over
a year of diverse
experience working
in the environmental
consulting industry
involving field
sampling and
reporting for envi-
ronmentally
impacted properties.
Blado is a 2012
graduate of UW-
Oshkosh with a
Bachelor of Science
in Environmental

Studies in the areas of Policy, Values, and
Resource Management.

Mr. Gustafson has previous experience working
in hydrology and environmental compliance.  He
is a 2012 graduate of UW-Eau Claire with a
Bachelor of Science in Comprehensive Geology
with a second major in Information Systems.
He has experience working as a hydrogeologist
in the remediation and redevelopment section of
the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources
where he worked with site investigations of
environmentally impacted sites.

Mr. Blado and Mr. Gustafson bring added
capabilities to the team of environmental
professionals at REI.

REI Engineering provides dynamic solutions to
meet the Civil/Survey and Environmental/Safety
needs of our business partners.  Recognized as
a team of innovative and inspired professionals,
REI is committed to exceeding client
expectations through quick responsiveness and
exceptional customer service.  Our goal is to be
our clients’ choice, first… and always!  

REI WELCOMES
SCOTT BLADO AND
ALAN GUSTAFSON

CONGRATULATIONS
TO WOODSTOCK
HARDWOOD
FLOORING &
DESIGN CENTER
Woodstock Hardwood Flooring & Design Center
received the honor from the Shawano County
Chamber of Commerce for the 2014
Manufacturer of the Year!

Happy
Valentine’s 
Day!

Happy
Valentine’s 
Day!



cocktails at 6:00 pm  |  dinner at 7:00 pm

Come join 
the fun!

Roger Radley is a Wisconsin native and award
winning comedian who has shared the stage
with such stars as George Carlin, Johnny Cash,
Willie Nelson, Marty Stuart and more! His
unique blend of midwestern & "Wisconsinite"
humor is sure to keep you laughing!

MEMBERSHIP
DINNER MEETING

MEMBERSHIP
DINNER MEETING

Thursday, March 19
The VfW club 

388 River Dr., Wausau

Watch for the 

email with link to

register online call 715-842-9510 or watch for an email with an
RsVP link. one meal per membership is free,

additional meals are $15.00 (no-shows will be billed)

RESERVATION DEADlINE

IS FRIDAY, MARCH 13

Complimentary beer will be setup for the evening!

RESERVATIONS ARE MANDATORY
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